
Implementation of Access Control for CYCU Campus (18 May, 2021) 

 

In response to the rapid evolution of pandemic, access control for CYCU campus will 

be implemented in several ways: 

 

I. From now on, except from the main entrance of CYCU and the other 

entrance next to the Holistic Village remain open, other entrances are blocked,   

in response to the following announcement and consensus,   

(I) Official announcement made by the Ministry of Education on 14 May in 

which it says that universities and colleges in Taiwan shall put the following 

measures into action, “For the purpose of risk control, School shall assign 

personnel to measure visitor’s/ staff’s/ faculty’s body temperature before 

accessing to the campus when the School is open”, “Launching contact-

information-based policy” and “Wearing face mask” 

(II) Consensus which has been made in the CYCU Disease Prevention Meeting 

on 17 May, which is prohibiting visitor whose purpose of visiting is not for 

business from entering the campus, and requesting staffs to take turns to work 

from home.  

II. Starting from 20 May, every weekday, from 7:30 am to 5:30 pm, staffs will 

take shift to implement the policy of “Identity Management and Access 

Control” at the aforementioned entrances. For individual who is not here for 

business or with fever (forehead or axilla temp.≥37.5°C/ear temp.≥38°C) is 

prohibited to access to the campus. 

III. From now on, underground parking lot located in the Dickson Lee Hall is 

temporarily closed to visitors.  

IV. From now on, for those who would like to get on/off the bus at the bus stop 

located at the Holistic Village, please refer to the bus stop near the Chung 

Yuan Elementary School or Hsin-Shih Dorm instead.  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience the aforementioned disease prevention 

measures may have caused you. With your effort and cooperation, we shall get through 

tough times and see the light at the end of the tunnel.   

 

Disease Prevention Team, CYCU 

 

 

 


